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‘FEED THE HUNGRY’  CHARITY 
 
News from Rosie Dawson, 26th October: 
 

 

Last week Sister Hazel and Rosie took last year’s 
consignment of knitted garments to the clearing depot in 
Coventry. Since last year this depot has moved from 
Hinckley although that site is still run by the “Feed the 
Hungry”: such is the national and global need for help that 
the charity has expanded in new areas here at home, also 
more countries around the world are being explored for 
future aid…..Djibouti is being visited at the moment to 
assess what the charity can provide in the way of 
assistance there.  
 
Heartfelt thanks go to everyone who has so generously 
spent the time making all the garments for those in 
desperate need. An amazing and truly wonderful 640 
knitted garments have been worked and donated by you 
all. The 15 boxes will be sent straight to the Lebanon this 
week and will very shortly be enjoyed by and giving 
comfort to the people there.   
 
Thank you. 
 
 


